
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Baxter Avenue and Hoyle Avenue Area Variation) Order 2019 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding obstructive parking in the area which is 
causing access issues, particularly for pedestrians. 
 
Vehicles frequently park in a manner as to block the footway and as a result, 
pedestrians are forced to walk into the carriageway. 
 
In addition, vehicles are parking on the bend between Baxter Avenue and Hoyle 
Avenue., restricting visibility and reducing road safety. 
 
To address this inconsiderate parking it is proposed to introduce no waiting at any 
time restrictions at various locations in the area.  These restrictions should 
discourage this dangerous parking and improve road safety. 


